
Feb. 9, 2017 

Dear GC3, 

 

                It was great to see an endorsement of higher interim GHG reduction 

goals at your Jan. 19 meeting. The fact that this endorsement included a tacit 

acknowledgement of the economic benefits of more ambitious goals is also great.     

                    In the upcoming legislative session, I hope DEEP can push for an 

amendment to the Global Warming Solutions Act-in regard to the new interim 

goals. A corresponding increase in the RPS in the final CES would also be great. 

Additionally, there needs to be a roll back of the energy efficiency fund raids.  

 

         Sincerely, 

         James Root 

         Danbury 


